
Eagles Landing Golf Course 

*UPDATED COVID-19 Precautions 

As of June 15, 2020 

 

 

Customer and employee safety continues to be our #1 priority and in accordance with the best 

practices as recommended by State and Local Health Agencies, Eagles Landing Golf Course will 

be following the COVID-19 Precautions: 

 

CLUBHOUSE – the Golf Course Clubhouse will return to its normal operating hours, access to 

the Pro Shop, restrooms and Snack Bar will be allowed.  It is recommended that customers 

maintain at least 6 feet between them inside the clubhouse when not seated at a table. 

 

TEE TIMES – can be made by phone (816) 318-0004 or online at eagleslandinggolfcourse.com.  

Players may pay with credit card or cash will also be accepted.  Tee times will be spaced to 

minimize crowding while maximizing social distancing and cart usage. 

 

GOLF CARTS – carts will be two riders per cart, single riders are allowed when playing in a 

threesome or fivesome (when applicable).  You DO NOT HAVE THE OPTION TO RENT THE 

ENTIRE CART AND RIDE AS A SINGLE if you are playing in a twosome or foursome, we 

simply do not have enough carts.  We understand that this may not work for some individuals 

and we respect your decision if you choose not to play or you may walk the course as another 

option. 

 

FLAGSTICKS & CUPS – Flagsticks are to remain in the hole and are not to be touched.  The 

cups have been fitted with PVC and will allow the ball to go in the hole but not fall all the way to 

the bottom of the cup. 

 

COURSE AMENITIES – ball washers, water coolers and sand rakes are removed from the 

course.  Bunkers are to be played as “Ground Under Repair” 

 

SNACK BAR – customers will be allowed to pay for food and drinks at the snack bar counter as 

long as they maintain their social distancing.  Cash will be accepted, customers paying by credit 

card will be asked to swipe their own card.   

 

 

ONLY alcohol purchased from Eagles Landing will be allowed, NO Personal Coolers. 


